
 

Parent / Carer 

Workshops  

Please join us here at North Ridge High School for our regular parent and carers workshops.  

Led by school staff and professionals from outside agencies they aim to give you support and 

advice around a range of topics and issues. 

These sessions will run on a Friday morning 9.30-10.30am all parents and carers are 

welcome. This half term we will be looking at: 

 

 Friday 6th March : Janet Moffatt from Home to School 

Transport will speak to parents about applications and 

criteria for home to school transport.  

 

 

 

Please join us this Friday 6th march at 9.30am when Janet Moffatt will talk to parents about 

the criteria and applications for Home to School transport. She will explain the process and 

answer any questions parents may have. 

We look forward to seeing you at school. 

 

For further information please feel free to contact Ruth Jones at North Ridge High School on 

0161 507 9700 


